
PRELIMINARY RUBY 2024 MAINTENANCE SCHEDULE UPDATED NOVEMBER 2024 
 
 
Ruby has updated its Preliminary Maintenance Plan on its website.  This schedule reflects the projects 
that may have an impact on customers for December 2024.  Segment, start/finish dates and a brief 
explanation of projects are shown.  The listing will be updated on or about the 20th of each month.  Ruby 
will continue to post on a separate notice, the details and specific impact of the upcoming month's 
projects. 
   
In order to access the current Preliminary Ruby Maintenance Plan, please use the following website 
address: https://pipeline.tallgrassenergylp.com  
-  Click on “Interstate Pipelines” from the menu on the left  
-  Click on “Ruby Pipeline”  
-  Click on “Operating Information”  
-  Click on “Maintenance Plan”  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Account Director or Scheduling Representative at 303-
763-2906. 
 

https://pipeline.tallgrassenergylp.com/

